From: Planning
Subject: Subtext development

From: Robert Frank

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 3:20 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Subtext development

This proposed Subtext development is way too massive for the location. Please don't rezone the neighborhood. And
keep 6 stories as maximum height.

Robert Frank
910 Spring St, Ann Arbor, M1 48103



